TOWNSHIP OF MACDONALD, MEREDITH & ABERDEEN ADDITIONAL

September B 2022

TOWNSHIP OF MACDONALD, MEREDITH & ABERDEEN ADDITIONAL

Is currently seeking applicants for a 1 Year Contract:

EQUIPMENT OPERATOR/LABOURER

Job Description

The Equipment Operator/Labourer is responsible for providing back-up to the Grader/Equipment Operator and all aspects of road and equipment maintenance. Equipment Operator/Labourer is also responsible for the provision of general labour duties including grass cutting, landfill maintenance and cemetery maintenance and duties assigned under the direction of the Road Superintendent

Qualifications

- Valid Class DZ Driver's License
- Experience in mechanical and technical skills on equipment including plow truck, grader, backhoe, steamer, roller, chainsaw, brush mower, grass cutting equipment etc.
- Organization, time management, communication and interpersonal skills

Candidate must be a high school graduate with a minimum of 2 years related experience with general knowledge of roads and equipment maintenance.

Application Deadline: Friday September 23, 2022, 4:00 p.m.

Please mail or bring applications to: Township of Macdonald, Meredith, & Aberdeen Additional

208 Church St. Echo Bay, ON POS 1CO

c/o Lynne Duguay

twpmacd@onlink.net Phone: 705-248-2441 Fax: 705-248-3091

We thank all interested applicants however only those selected for an interview will be contacted. The Township of Macdonald, Meredith & Aberdeen Additional is an equal opportunity employer.

WINTER LANDFILL HOURS

Starting Saturday October 1, 2022, our Winter Landfill Hours will begin.

Tuesday- 12:00 p.m.-5:00 p.m. Thursday-12:00 p.m.-5:00 p.m. Saturday-9:00 a.m.-5:00 p.m.

WELCOME TO OUR ADMINISTRATIVE STAFF

We would like everyone to welcome Catie Stevens to our Municipal Team as our Treasurer/Deputy Clerk (in training). Catie comes to us from the Ontario Lottery & Gaming Corporation and was born and raised here in our community. With her background in Political Science Catie is very excited about entering the Municipal World and we wish her all the best in her new position.

THANK YOU & CONGRATULATIONS

We would like to thank Andrew Roberts for his time with us as Road Superintendent and sharing his knowledge and experience over the last 9 months. We wish you all the best in your future endeavors. We would also like to congratulate Cody Jarrell in accepting the Acting Road Superintendent position for the next year. Mike Hunter will be our Grader/Equipment Operator for this time period also. With their years of knowledge and

expertise our Roads Department will be in great hands!